
 

 

Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
 

Joshua C. Hagen 
President, Remington Industries 
Remington Doc. P65-12/29/23 
  

Information subject to change without notice. Monitor website regularly for updates. Remington is not liable for any damages, direct or 
indirect, consequential or otherwise, that the reader might incur as a result of ignoring this warning, or that any third party might suffer as a 
result of the reader's ignoring this warning. 

 

Phone: (815) 385-1987 
Email: sales@remingtonindustries.com 
Web: www.remingtonindustries.com 

 
  

February 8, 2024 

California Proposition 65 Statement 

The Safe Drinking Water and Toxic Enforcement Act of 1986 is intended to protect the U.S. 
State of California’s citizens and the State’s drinking water sources, as well as to inform citizens 
about exposure to some specific chemicals. This Act, commonly known as Proposition 65 
(“Prop 65”), establishes a list of chemicals which the state of California’s risk assessment 
process has determined to present a risk of cancer, birth defects, or other reproductive harm. 

The chemical list for Proposition 65 can be found on the following website: 
https://oehha.ca.gov/proposition-65/proposition-65-list 

This statement is to inform customers that products supplied by Remington Industries may 
contain materials that are listed on the Proposition 65 list dated December 29, 2023. 
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